
    Carson Valley Women’s Golf Club 

            General Meeting   September 3, 2019 

Meeting called to order by President Gwynn Guiette at 1:32 p.m. 

Last month’s meeting minutes are posted on the website.   

The Treasurer’s report is posted in the ladies bathroom and on the website. 

High Sierra Team Play (HSTP) update by Sue Eropkin.  We are currently in 11th place out of 19 teams. 

Technology report by Kathy Belvel.  Kathy will be setting up a link on the website to access HSTP results. 

Tournament Chair Sandy Trainer stated that we will be playing a 4 person scramble and string game for 
our last game of the season instead of the game that is currently scheduled. 

Nominating Chair Sherrie Thorne stated that we need a handicap chair.  Deb Warzynski volunteered to 
be the handicap chair.  Joni Taylor volunteered to chair the Invitational.  Louise Sparks volunteered to be 
the Vice President.  Kelli King will be the tournament chair.  Motion to vote for the officers at the last 
general meeting of the season on October 8, 2019 by Sherrie Thorne.  Kelli King 2nd.  Motion carried. 

Scholarship funds will be distributed by the end of this year.  Yerington and Douglas High Schools will 
receive $700 each and the remainder of the money will go the Carson Valley Junior Golf program.  If we 
do have a future Invitational, the proceeds will go the scholarship fund.  Joni Taylor suggested that we 
have a weekly 50/50 raffle to fund the Invitational.   

House Rule updates have been approved by the Board as discussed at the General Meeting.   
Full update can be found on the CVWGC web page.  

 Reminder to sign your score card at the end of each round, before turning them in.  There are no 
changes to the cards once they are signed and turned in.   

Per our By Laws, guests are NOT allowed to participate in prize funds, including chip ins and closest to 
the pin. 

Happy birthday to all our August, September and rest of the year ladies. 

The next general and closing meeting will be on October 8th at the Carson Valley Country Club.  $5 fee to 
sign up for lunch.  Menu will be sent out as soon as it is available.  There will be a Golf themed gift 
exchange that is voluntary.  There will be a $20 limit. We will also have the awards ceremony at that 
time. 

50/50 raffle.  

Club Championship is the next two Tuesdays.  To be eligible, you must be a member  in good standing, 
have been a member for at least two months and must have played 5 postable rounds this season. 



 Motion to adjourn by Sandy Trainer.  2nd by Kelli King.  Meeting adjourned at 1:59 p.m. 

Minutes submitted by Virginia Irlikis 


